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Rest In Peace 

 We pray that God may welcome into 

glory those of our family and friends 

who have departed this life especially   

Aart Kop and Irene Martin. 

Please pray for the people 

who are sick in our Parish 

especially:  

Barbara Kirk, Joan Talbot, 

Joan Ranken, Narelle Con-

naughton, Eunice Priestley,  Fr Kevin Mur-

phy, Justin and Kylie, Lori-Anne Foran, 

Catherine Hulse, Peter Morris, Debbie 

Morris, Gerri Maynard,  Frank Honan, 

Kath Hodges, Annette Nader, Trish Tar-

lington, Julie Kay, Joy Jaensch, Valda 

Dewick, Fay Goff, Kerrie Cooper, Marie 

McLean, Ted Lewis, Therese Wood, Clair 

Holmes, Sylvia Heffernan, Vince Honan, 

Serge Dobson, Julia Hanslow, Jim Ryan, 

Nic de Grave, David Simpson, Viola 

Connellan, Graham Beer, George Bid-

dlecome and Janice Setter. 

Altar Linen:  June Di Ebbelaar  

Counting: Mon 18th June Vince Honan Tony Monaghan 

Flowers:  22nd/23rd June Marcia Gerrey Beverly Ponitka 

 Saturday  

23rd June 

6pm 

Sunday  

24th June 

8am 

Sunday  

24th June 

10am 

Ministers Marcia Gerrey 

Volunteer 

Blaise Madden 

Susi Sager 

Joan Neill 

Volunteer 

Readers Robyn Kennedy 

Heidi Jay 

Michael Wells 

Kara Hogan 

Gerry Ebbelaar 

Volunteer 

-- 18th - 24th June --  

Monday  18th Liturgy of the Word 9.15am                                    

Tuesday 19th Saint Romuald 

Mass  

 

5.30pm 

Wednesday 20th Mass  9.15am 

Followed by Eucharistic Adoration until 4pm   

Thursday 21st Saint Aloysius Gonzaga 

Mass  

 

9.15am 

Friday 22nd Saints John Fisher and Thomas  

Mass with St Mary’s Year 4             

More 

9.15am 

Saturday 23rd Saint Paulinus of Nola 

Rosary                                                

Reconciliation                                 

Vigil Mass                                           

 

9.30am 

10.30am 

6.00pm 

Sunday 24th           
                                 

Mass at The Pines, Tuross 

Mass, Moruya                

8.00am 

 10.00am 

Where is Fr. Martins this week?  

Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday and Sunday 

in Moruya. 

Wednesday and Friday in Batemans Bay. 
 

 

 

Where is Fr. Dominic this week?  

Wednesday and Friday in Moruya. 

Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday and Sunday 

in Batemans Bay.  

Upcoming Events  
MONTH DATE EVENTS FOCUS TIME VENUE 

Sat-Sun 16th & 17th St Vincent de Paul Winter Appeal   Church 

 J 

U 

N 

E 

         

Thursday         21st PPC Pastoral 6.30pm Presbytery 

Friday               22nd Carroll Day School Celebration 10.00am Carroll College, Broulee 

Saturday          23rd Seminar/Retreat All Special Ministers 9.30am Church 

Sunday             24th Parish Plan Giving Finance Report and Renewal 10am Church 

Sunday            24th PPC Renewal Process Begins Sat/Sun Church 

Sunday            24th  Caring Group Information/Training After Mass Presbytery 

Friday              29th Master Class Leadership/Mission Program 5-9pm Canberra 

Saturday         30th Master Class Leadership/Mission Program 10-5pm Canberra 

Congratulations to the children celebrating their Confirmation this weekend. Please 

keep the candidates and their families in your prayers as they continue on their Faith 

journey. 

May God's love be always in your heart to strengthen you along life's way. 

St Vincent de Paul Winter Appeal 

St Vinnies will be holding their annual winter appeal 

this weekend, 16th & 17th June. They are always 

looking for tinned soup, doona’s and warm blan-

kets. There will be a leaving collection at all Masses. 

Please give generously to help those in need of our support. 

CAN YOU HELP? 

Our parish has started up a new ministry, the Moruya Car-

ing Group and we need volunteers to help with requests for 

transport, minor maintenance, home visits, supporting car-

ers and various community interests.  Please attend the In-

formation and training morning Sunday 24th June 11.15am 

in the presbytery to hear all about it and hear how you can 

help.  The group is open to all Moruya residents.  

Birthday celebration 

There will be a birthday morning tea for Fr. Martins on Sun-

day 24th June following the 10am Mass. 

Everyone is welcome to join us in celebrating with Fr. Mar-

tins - please bring a plate to share. 

A Letter of Appreciation  

Dear All, 

I wish to express my sincere gratitude to you, for your contributions in any respect towards the visit of the Archbishop for the celebration 
of the Sacrament of confirmation last weekend. It was indeed an awesome weekend with the confirmation of 34 candidates across our two 
parishes and communities.  

In Batehaven, it was a colourful night with the boys and girls carrying banners on procession to the alter while an improvised fire pit out 
side burn with live flames throughout the mass: a great symbol of the Holy Spirit whose gifts were received by the candidates at confirma 
tion.  

The liturgical movement at the end of the solemn celebration in Moruya was quite exceptional. The boys and girls displayed great skills as 
they moved where ever the spirit led them.  

Thanks to the teachers for putting their all into the preparations and the celebrations; the parents for supporting them, the parishioners 
for praying for them and the C.S.Y.M.A. team for facilitating the retreat. Indeed, it was a journey, thanks to all on board. 

In all, the songs by the choir, the gracious moments of silence, the presence, patience and attentive participation of all remains commend 
able. The celebrations concluded with dinner and morning tea respectively with a great touch of hospitality. Thanks to the organisers and 
all who brought a plate to share. 

The Archbishop, who was deeply delighted and impressed by the level of preparations, participation and the disposition of the boys and 
girls towards the sacrament invited them to be ‘famous’ Catholics by their witness to the faith beyond the celebration of the sacrament of 
Confirmation; a sacrament of service, not of exit. We do hope that our communities will be afire with the manifestation of the presence of 
the Holy Spirit in the coming days as the boys and girls respond to the Archbishop’s invite. 

Yours in Prayers, 

Fr. Martins  

Marian Prayer Group 

Pray, talk and reflect. We meet every Wednesday 3pm - 4pm, 17 Island View Road, Tuross 

Head. All welcome. Contact Judy or Peter 0431 949 050 

mailto:Moruya@cg.org.au
http://cg.org.au/Moruya

